
November 29, 2021 

RE: UPS 

The statewide contract with UPS for small package delivery service expired on 11/28/21.  UPS 
and NASPO Value Point are still under contract negotiations.  In the meantime, UPS is not 
honoring their past pricing, so the pricing they are offering Clemson is list rates.  This is out of our 
control and our recommendation until UPS finalizes a new contract would be to use FEDEX who 
does have a new contract with the State and offers preferred pricing.  For more information, 
please visit the SC State Procurement Site. 

If you have questions about your FEDEX account, email govtsupport@fedex.com. 

https://procurement.sc.gov/contracts/search?v=16179-9919-0-0
mailto:govtsupport@fedex.com



